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September 6, 2017 
 
Mr. Bill Wehrley 
City of Wauwatosa - Lighting 
7725 W. North Avenue 
Wauwatosa, WI  53213 
 
SUBJECT: Zoo IC, Detention Pond     
 At North Avenue Interchange 
 Non Hwy         
 Milwaukee County 
 Project 1060-34-78 
 Parcel: N/A 
 Utility ID: N/A 
 
Dear Mr. Wehrley, 
 
This letter is to advise you that we have received your proposed Work Plan for the subject project and 
have found it to be in conformance with Chapter TRANS 220 of the Wisconsin State Statutes. 

The utility special provisions in the contract documents are based on your approved work plan. If you 
make any change to your proposed work plan, please contact me so I can revise the contract documents 
as necessary. 

It is my understanding that no relocation of City of Wauwatosa - Lighting facilities is required for Project 
1060-34-78. The anticipated let date for this contract is January 9, 2018. The anticipated start of 
construction is March 1, 2018. 

If you have any questions, please call me. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
 
Margaret Liedtke 
Margaret Liedtke, P.E. 
WisDOT SE Freeways Utility Coordinator 
(262) 548-5910 
Margaret.Liedtke@dot.wi.gov 
 
cc:  Chris Zacharias  - WisDOT 

Greg Berry – WisDOT 
David Anhalt – Graef 

 Kevin Cornnell – Forward 45 
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